
 
 
Dear TNT Parent, 
 

On Thursday July 7th, the TNT Groups and Jr. Leaders will be going on a trip to the Maritime Aquarium in 
Norwalk, CT.  Campers will be able to explore so much that the Aquarium has to offer, such as an 
indoor/outdoor seal show, experience a supervised Ray Touch Pool and get the chance to gently stroke the 
backs of cow-nosed rays, and then sit back and enjoy a 3D Movie.  We will be leaving for The Maritime 
Aquarium at 9:00 AM SHARP, and will be expected to return to Purchase Day Camp by 3:00PM at the 
latest.   
 
It is important that your child wear sneakers and a Purchase Day Camp shirt.  Your child may bring a bag 
lunch (NO glass bottles) or your child may buy lunch from the Aquarium cafeteria.  We ask that your child 
bring no more than Twenty dollars for personal spending.  The camp provides your child’s general admission, 
and they will have access to everything mentioned above.  Please sign the permission slip below and return it 
in our enclosed business reply envelope. 
 

 
 
 

Matt Wechsler 
 

TNT Camp Group Coordinator 
 
 

PERMISSION SLIP WEEK 2: Maritime Aquarium 
RETURN THIS PORTION IN OUR BUSINESS REPLY ENVELOPE A.S.A.P. 

 
I hereby give my permission for __________________ of the __________ group to go to the 
Maritime Aquarium or an alternate off-site activity on Thursday, July 7th.    
   
 
                   Parent’s signature 
 


